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To the members of the Judiciary Committee,
My name is Dan Masessa of Montville and I SUPPORT LD 424, An Act Concerning 
the Concealed Carrying of a Handgun by an Individual Who Is 18 Years of Age but 
Under 21 Years of Age.
There is no reason an individual between the ages of 18-20 years old in Maine who 
applies for and passes all the training and background checks should be restricted 
from obtaining a concealed carry permit.
Eighteen year old's are considered legal adults in many ways including carrying a gun
as with the police and the military. I did in the military when I was 17 as many others 
have.
This proposed law will correct any infringements on the Constitutional rights of our 
younger law abiding citizens.
I want to remind every person on the Judiciary Committee that your oath of office is 
to support the Constitution of the United States and the Constitution of the State of 
Maine. Voting against this bill will be violating your oath of office. 
Shall Not Be Infringed, Shall Not Be Questioned!
I strongly urge the committee to vote Ought To Pass on LD 424.
Daniel S. Masessa
Montville, Maine


